Linda Watson

From:

Sheila McKee-Protopapas

Sent:

May 8, 2019 11:03 AM

To:

Linda Watson

Subject:

FW: WLUFA: New Committee

Attachments:

ATT00001.txt

From: wlufabu-bounces@listserve.wlu.ca <wlufabu-bounces@listserve.wlu.ca> On Behalf Of Linda Watson

Sent: June 20, 2016 2:56 PM

To: wlufaptbu@listserve.wlu.ca; wlufabu@listserve.wlu.ca

Subject: [Wlufabu] WLUFA: New Committee

Sent on behalf of Michele Kramer, WLUFA President

Dear Members,

As you may or may not know, WLUFA has always had faculty representatives on various bilateral University committees constituted to address issues of equity -- though these committees have dealt primarily with keeping an eye on pay equity, as well as gender equity as it relates specifically to hiring practices.

It is time, therefore, that the Association finally instituted its own Diversity and Equity Committee -- one that will help to guide WLUFA in addressing a much wider spectrum of issues as they relate to our diverse Membership.

If you would be interested in volunteering your time in order to serve your colleagues in this way, please send an email to Linda Watson at WLUFA -- lwatson@wlu.ca -- and, perhaps, take a few moments to tell us why you are interested in serving on this particular committee.

WLUFA hopes, of course, to have a variety of voices on this committee but we are interested in hearing from all enthusiastic individuals!

Sincerely, Michele Kramer WLUFA President